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PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF NEW BUFFALO 

This notice is hereby being given to the City of New Buffalo of the Public 
Hearing for the Fiscal Year 2023-2024 budget.  The following will be 
presented: 

• A brief and concise budget summary, showing the estimated receipts 
and expenditures of each fund and the total for all funds; 

• Truth- In-Taxation hearing and millage rate request for 2023-2024; 
and  

• Recommended budget amendments for the 2022-2023 budget; and  

The hearings will be held at 6:30 PM on May 15, 2023 in the City Council 
Chambers during the regular City Council meeting.   

The Fiscal Year 2023-24 budget will be available to the public for review at 
City Hall, 224 W. Buffalo Street, and online at cityofnewbuffalo.org May 1, 
2023. 

Amy Fidler, City Clerk 
April 21, 2023 
 


